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Dear NECCC Club, 
 
 The NECCC website lists each club's website on the NECCC Camera Clubs page. Go 
to www.neccc.org and click on Member Clubs [http://www.neccc.org/p/member-
clubs.html] to make sure that your club’s information is up to date.  
 

For changes to the NECCC Club Members Excel list, please send your info to 
Barbara Rozavsky, HonNEC at barbphoto@mac.com and she will update the Excel file 
to update the website.   
 

• We would like to have a website address (preferably), or an e-mail address as 
links from each club's listing.  Having a link to your club helps draw new 
members.  

 
• If you don't have a website, we can list a contact person's email address. In this 

case, please email Barbara (if the email address is not yours, please make sure 
that you have gotten the recipient’s permission) that a visitor can click on to 
get more information about your club.   

 
Our NECCC photo conference website at NECCCPhotoConference.org is the best place to 
find information on plans for programs or smaller conferences which may be planned 
in the future. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Lisa Cuchara, PhD, HonNEC, M. Craftsman, Webmaster & Blogmaster Vice President 

photographer67@comcast.net 

NECCC website: www.neccc.org  
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NECCC blog posts 
 
NECCC is looking to post your photo event! We want to announce Photography photo 
ops, programs, workshops, etc. from the New England Region on the NECCC blog. There 
is soooo much going on in the New England region and we want to share it! Seminars, 
workshops, camera club programs, outside speakers, Canon Explorers of Light, photo 
ops, -- and firsthand information providing updates on seasonal shooting (sunflowers, 
spring flowers, fall foliage). Let's SHARE! In this day of social media "we" 
(photographers) should be sharing upcoming photography with each other so everyone 
can know about them and choose to participate. The NECCC Blog and Facebook site are 
wonderful places to share what is going on photographically in the New England Region. 
Please have your club representative and/or publicity person contact me with 
information about your club's events, programs, seminars, etc. that you are offering. If 
you have a firsthand update on a seasonal event, we would like that too (how are the 
Sunflowers at Buttonwood farm, are the daffodils peak, how is the fall foliage, etc.).  
 
Email Lisa at photographer67@comcast.net with "for the NECCC Blog" in the subject 
line and we will let the entire New England area know about the photo op or your club's 
event! Let's rock the New England region with an abundance of shared information and 
opportunities!!  
 
Lisa Cuchara, PhD, HonNEC, M. Craftsman, Webmaster & Blogmaster Vice President 

photographer67@comcast.net 

 

NECCC Blog: http://necccnews.blogspot.com/ 
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